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Dave Koenig 

Sent on behalf of David Koenig; document preservation notice

John Chew <info@scrabbleplayers.org> Tue, Nov 8, 2022 at 12:04 PM
To: "Davidson, Clifford" <csdavidson@swlaw.com>
Cc: Dave Koenig 

Dear Mr. Davidson,

I am writing to you on behalf of the NASPA Executive Committee in response to your email of November 8 
to the NASPA Advisory Board regarding David Koenig’s disciplinary suspension earlier this year.

According to our disciplinary procedures as detailed in our Code of Conduct at https://scrabbleplayers.org/w/
Code_of_Conduct, if Mr. Koenig intends to appeal our Advisory Board’s ruling, the next step in the appellate 
process is for him to contact our Executive Committee to ask us to reconsider the ruling. If he wants to start 
this process, we can begin with an affirmative response to this email.

Regards,
John
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